
 2021 Apollo Bay Race  
 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 

 

The Sailing Instructions for the 2021 Apollo Bay Race have been amended:- 

• To correct a number errors in Appendix A (communications) including the time of the second 

position reporting schedule and phone numbers to use when contacting the Start and Race 

Directors. 

• To include information on new navigational aids at Apollo Bay. 

• To include current soundings for the approach to the Harbour. (the min flat water draft on the 

week end of the race is expected to be 4.4m)  

 

Please see and use Sailing Instructions V1.03  

 

 

 

Justin Brenan - ORCV Sailing Captain  

20 May 2021 


